
 
 

 
 

 
 

     
 

          
 

           
        

            
  

 
          

    
 

         
 

 
       
      
       
       
 
       
  

           
 

  
 

           
        

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Motor vehicle purchases are specifically exempt from the Town of Foxfield 3% use tax. 

Building materials delivered to a building site in Foxfield are subject to the 3% use tax in lieu of 
sales tax, if the value exceeds $20,000 and the materials are delivered. The use tax will be 
levied on the total value of the building materials. This is normally collected through the 
building permit process. 

The zip code of 80016 should not be the determining factor for these purchases, as that zip 
code is shared by Foxfield, Aurora and Centennial. 

The only applicable taxes for motor vehicle purchases or building materials as specified above 
will be: 

State of Colorado 2.90% 
Arapahoe County 0.25% 
SCFD 0.10% 
RTD 1.00% 

4.25% 

This information is also posted on the Town of Foxfield website by clicking this link: 

https://townoffoxfield.colorado.gov/sales-tax 

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. If I am not available for motor 
vehicle purchase tax questions, you may call Kevin Nienhaus at Arapahoe County at 303-795-4571 
during normal business hours. 

Respectfully, 

Town Clerk/Treasurer 
clerk@townoffoxfield.com 

P.O. Box 461450, Foxfield, CO 80046-1450 
(303) 680-1544 

https://townoffoxfield.colorado.gov/sales-tax
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